
Reminder: Event Registration Deadline 

Passed 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that the registration deadline 

for the [Event Name] on [Event Date] has now passed. 

While we understand that circumstances may have prevented your timely registration, we 

encourage you to reach out to us if you still wish to participate. We may have a limited number 

of spaces or alternative options available. 

Please feel free to contact us at [Contact Information] for any questions or further assistance. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


